
                 Special Swimming Scheme 
 

Dear Parents or Caregivers,  
2/3/21 

                                        

As part of our PE program, Year 4 and Year 2 students will be participating in the Special  

Swimming Scheme from Monday 8 March—Friday 12 March. 

 

As we leave at 9:00am, Year 4 children will need to wear the their swimming costume each 

day, under mufti clothing, but bring a change of underwear  and their school uniform, which 

they will change into on arrival back at school, so they are not wearing a wet costume all day.  

Year 2 will change before they leave school. 

 

All children MUST also have sunscreen, a hat and a  towel. Goggles may be brought, if required.  

Please ensure all items are named. 

As students are walking to and from the pool, enclosed shoes MUST be worn—NO thongs or 

Crocs are allowed. 

 

Swim Scheme caters for all ability levels, from non-swimmers to competent swimmers.  

Specialised swimming instructors give appropriate lessons, depending on the abilities of the  

students in each group.  

 

Please complete the following survey and return it to your class teacher, by Friday, 5 March. 

 

Thank you 

 

Ian Phillips 

 

______________________________________ please detach _______________________________ 

 

SPECIAL SWIM SCHEME SURVEY  
 

Parents, please indicate which category best describes your child’s swimming ability.  

 

Child’s name _________________________________       Class _____________ 

 

(Tick one) 

  

 In shallow water, he/she can swim face down 1-5 metres. 

 In chest high water, he/she can swim introductory freestyle 6-10 metres. 

 In deep water, he/she can swim Freestyle 11-20 metres. 

 In deep water, he/she can swim Freestyle 25 metres 

 

Name (Print) _______________________________  Sign _________________________   

                     Parent/Guardian 


